From:

To:

Community Support and Services Committee

Subject:

NO to extension of emergency powers

Date:

Thursday, 3 March 2022 9:17:24 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

The COVID pandemic is over and Queenslanders need to get back to normality.

It is not normal to wear a mask for hours at a time, be constantly worried about your business + livelihood being affected by restrictions and be forced to receive a vaccination to keep your job!

I am calling on the State Government to stop their bid for an extension of power and let us get back to our lives, allow business to open and to focus on facing real challenges in our communities.

I call upon this committee to hold the State Government to account and stop prolonging the COVID narrative. COVID-19 has now gone through our communities - the threat is over, our vaccination rate is high and we are very ready to move forward. There is absolutely no reason to extend emergency powers to this government!

Thank you for accepting my submission.

Julie Lawson

